
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
Request for information under the Freedom of Information Act – 2022.086 
Released – 7 July 2022 
 
Thank you for your email received 27 June 2022 requesting information regarding the use of 
Amazon Web Services. 
 
Please find detailed below a summary of your request, together with our response. 
 
Summary of your original request:  
I would like to know the total spend of the Trust on information technology between June 
1st 2019 and June 1st 2022.   
 
£43,120,616 
 
What proportion of that total spend was awarded to Amazon Web Services (AWS)?  
 
0% 
 
What is the total value of those contracts with AWS (please provide the amount in GBP)?  
 
£0 
 
What is the nature of the service provided by AWS under these contracts?  
 
Not applicable 


